From: Sean Frazer

Sent: Saturday, 11 December 2021 9:16 AM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Cc: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

Hello,

| understand that the DA in reference has now been approved. This development does not fit within what should be
the master plan for Robertson Rd.
Please revisit this proposal and arrange further consultation with town planners and the community.

Regards,

Sean Frazer



